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MINUTES OF A 
PUBLIC HEARING 

OF 
THE DWIGHT VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Held in the Public Services Complex 
209 South Prairie Avenue, Dwight Illinois 

On March 27, 2023, at 6:00PM  
 
 

The Dwight Village Board of Trustees met on Monday, March 27, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. for a Public Hearing to 
hear public comment on the Proposed Amended Annual Budget for Fiscal Year 2023-2024. The Public Hearing 
was called to order by President Paul Johnson at 6:00PM.  
 
Roll call as follows:  
 
PRESENT: Paul Johnson, Village President; Justin Eggenberger, Trustee; Randy Irvin, Trustee; Jenny Johnson, 
Trustee; Marla Kinkade, Trustee; Pete Meister, Trustee  
 
Others in Attendance:  Kevin McNamara, Carissa Livingston, Mike Nolan, Michael Callahan, Cory Scoles, 
Sara Tutterow, Nick Ehrgott, and Whitney Scott 
 
Administrator McNamara advised that the FY23 Budget was amended due mainly to inflation, to better reflect 
the increases in revenue and expenses.  McNamara stated that Sales Tax has bounced back better than originally 
projected and that the increase in ambulance calls, due both to increased calls as well as expanded service area, 
has increased the income.  However, the utility costs have increased across the board, as well as increased costs 
for medical supplies and water/sewer chemicals, are reflected in the amended expenses.  McNamara also stated 
that some of the major planned projects have been delayed to FY24, so those are reflected in the amended 
budget as well.   
 
President Johnson asked if any written comments were received by the Village or if any person attending the 
hearing wanted to speak and express their views regarding the proposed amended budget. There were no public 
comments or questions.   
 
The Public Hearing closed at 6:03PM.  
 
Finding no further business, the meeting was unanimously adjourned at 6:04PM  
 
 
 
 
 
       APPROVED:  
 
 
       _______________________________________ 
        Paul Johnson, Village President 
ATTEST:  
 
 
____________________________________ 
 Whitney M. Scott, Village Clerk 


